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Comments: The Lolo National Forest land management plan revision 62960 shows support for the long term

protection of valuable lands. The need to protect headwaters is more important now then ever. As more people

and big money move into the state these ecologically and economically important land become more vulnerable

and valuable in the LONG run. Water is a resource that all life must have and the source MUST be protected!!

The time is now to save these resources for ourselves and  the future.


